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The Brighton and Hove Allotment Federation are keen to support existing Allotment Associations and encourage the forming of new Allotment Associations. We have a duty to ensure that Associations federated with us are representative, transparent and democratic. To that end we have a list of minimum requirements of Allotment Associations.

Minimum requirements of Allotment Associations to be federated with the BHAF
1. The Association must have a Constitution that is made available to the BHAF.

2. The Association must have a Committee of at least 4 people whose names and contact details are made available to the BHAF.  There is no minimum membership number.

3. The Association should hold at least 4 meetings a year. One of which can be the AGM.
4. The meetings should be advertised so that all local plot holders are aware of them, with ample notice given.  We suggest laminated posters on all gates or notice boards.
5. Plot holders on your site should have access to your meeting agenda and minutes. We suggest printed minutes should be available at the site hut or on a website. The BHAF can give you web space on their site.

6. The Association should invite the BHAF to their AGM and also supply us with minutes from the AGM.
We hope these requirements are easily met, and if you have any concerns in this regard please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us. We will be happy to help. 
